
Can you make time for just three phone calls to help with critical 

legislation protecting the freedom to vote? 
 

Aging Network Friends! 

We need you to join us in calling Senator Baldwin, Senator Johnson, and President Biden to support 

reforming the filibuster and passing the Freedom to Vote Act and the John Lewis Voting Rights 

Advancement Act. Our goal is to have at least 83 individuals (at least one from each Wisconsin 

county and tribe) each make three short phone calls during a national call-in week 

from November 8 to 11. 

 

This effort is being organized by the Religious Action Center of the Union for Reform Judaism, as 

part of its Racial Justice and Civic Engagement initiatives, and encourages the involvement of allies 

who share a desire to protect the freedom to vote.” The effort builds on meetings held in July, 

when 5,000 allies met with their U.S. senators to seek their commitment to strong federal 

legislation. 

We already know these bills will be stalled in the Senate by the filibuster. We are asking for YOUR 

help in breaking this logjam. We will provide you with all the information you will need. You don’t 

need to be an expert on the bills to let your elected officials know what you think. The calls are easy 

(really!) and should take less than three minutes each. 

  

To commit to making these calls in November, just click here:  

https://urj.tfaforms.net/667?utm_medium=email&utm_content=2021_10_14 

 

After you sign up, you will receive follow-up information, including the specific phone numbers, a 

sample phone script, and a reminder about the calls. Feel free to send this to other allies as well—

every call counts! If you want to know more, please see this Q&A. Our contact information is 

included so please call with questions. 

 

This is a critical point in our country’s history. We are most effective when we work together to call 

on our legislators to act. Please join us in this important effort.  

- Betsy Abramson 
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